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Dear City Manager Miguel Marquiz,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. hlowever, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Karen Schetina
Los Angeles, CA 90036
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Dear City Manager Miguel Marquiz,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Judith Spungen
Los Angeles, CA 91423
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Dear City Manager Miguel Marquiz,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture wilt do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Sheva Stotik
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Dear City Manager Miguel Marquiz,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, white harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Harris Safari
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Dear City Manager Miguel Marquiz,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Victor Sutton
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Dear City Clerk Mark Jomsky,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Home Strauss

Los Angeles, CA 91324
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City Councilor Jomsky,

Thank you for all the work you've done for Pasadena. I love this city and my son attends preschool here now.

I am writing because concerning the Pasadena City Council considering taking up a motion calling for a ceasefire in Gaza.
This motion and vote would have zero impact on the Arab-lsraeli crisis and would not help Palestinians. Furthermore, it
would only inflame tensions in the city.

I care deeply about the Palestinians and their plight. I lived in Israel and volunteered in the West Bank to help Palestinian
farmers access and work their land. I am worried bringing up this resolution will only create hatred of local Jews and the
Jewish community, who have nothing to do with the current war.

Please consider removing this motion from the agenda. I have attached a screenshot of other city mayors refusing to
take up such a motion. There is precedence for this. We should be focused on improving the lives of Pasadena residents.
Thank you so much for your time.

Best,

Suzy Smith
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Dear City Manager Miguel Marquiz,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, white harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Louis Smolensky
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Dear City Manager Miguel Marquiz,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Judith Sperling
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Dear City Manager Miguel Marquiz,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
MandyShamis
Villa Park, CA 92861
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Dear City Manager Miguel Marquiz,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Joshua Saidoff

Los Angeles, CA 91607
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Dear City Clerk Mark Jomsky,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Victor Sutton

West Hollywood, CA 90046
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Dear City Manager Miguel Marquiz,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Elana Sperber

Los Angeles, CA 90025
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Dear City Clerk Mark Jomsky,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Joshua Saidoff

VK-

Los Angeles, CA 91607
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Dear City Clerk Mark Jomsky,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
MandyShamis
Villa Park, CA 92861
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Dear City Clerk Mark Jomsky,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While t do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
MaryStreit

Los Angeles, CA 90035
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Dear City Clerk Mark Jomsky,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Michael Sacher

Los Angeles, CA 90272
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Dear City Clerk Mark Jomsky,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Aileen Schutzer

Rancho Mirage, CA 92270
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Dear City Clerk Mark Jomsky,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
JakeSachse

Altadena,CA 91001
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Dear City Manager Miguel Marquiz,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Sara Savar

Beverly Hills, CA 90210
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Dear City Manager Miguel Marquiz,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
MikeScherr

Pasadena,CA91105
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Dear City Manager Miguel Marquiz,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Gary Schiller
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Dear Tyron Hampton,

I live in your district in Pasadena, my children go to Jackson Elementary, I work in Old Pasadena.

I am writing to ask you to vote Yes on the ceasefire resolution to be brought up on Monday, March 18.

I have been deeply alarmed by the violence and death in Gaza, particularly the killing and starvation of tens of
thousands of children by Israeli forces and with weaponry from the United States. The escalation to
bombardments of aid trucks/distribution centers by the Israeli Defense Forces (IDF) was a lost straw for me as
I tried to hold a "both sides" approach. Self defense does not constitute this kind of offensive.

While it may not seem like it will do much to support a ceasefire resolution, it is a sign to others that not only is
this important, but that we do not condone the actions taken. We do not want to be on the "wrong" side of
history: we need to stand up for those oppressed and living in apartheid conditions.

As my representative and as a voice of our district, please vote Yes.

Thank you,

Eric Schnitger
^ «-"—-- —-

^asadena, CA 91104
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Dear City Manager Miguel Marquiz,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th war.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Solvej Schou
Pasadena,CA91107
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Dear City Manager Miguel Marquiz,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Evan Schwarz
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Dear City Manager Miguel Marquiz,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
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Dear City Manager Miguel Marquiz,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Juli Shamash
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Dear City Manager Miguel Marquiz,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Annette Sharfstein

Altadena,CA 91001
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Dear City Clerk Mark Jomsky,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Hilitshifman

San Diego, CA 92103
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Dear City Clerk Mark Jomsky,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Darcy Silver

Calabasas,CA 91302
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Dear City Manager Miguel Marquiz,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Neri Singer
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Dear City Clerk Mark Jomsky,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Lynn Slome /
Beverly Hills, CA 90210
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City Councilor Marquez,

Thank you for all the work you've done for Pasadena. I love this city and my son attends preschool here now.

I am writing because concerning the Pasadena City Council considering taking up a motion calling for a ceasefire in Gaza.
This motion and vote would have zero impact on the Arab-lsraeli crisis and would not help Palestinians. Furthermore, it
would only inflame tensions in the city even further.

I care deeply about the Palestinians and their plight. I lived in Israel and volunteered in the West Bank to help Palestinian
farmers access and work their land. I am worried bringing up this resolution will only create hatred of local Jews and the
Jewish community, who have nothing to do with the current war.

Please consider removing this motion from the agenda. I have attached a screenshot of other city mayors refusing to
take up such a motion. There is precedence for this. We should be focused on improving the lives of Pasadena residents.
Thank you so much for your time.

Best,

Suzy Smith
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Dear City Manager Miguel Marquiz,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, brutally
killing 1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release ati hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security. What would be beneficial is to call for release of all the
innocent hostages which will, in turn, result in a ceasefire.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us which
is exactly what the terrorists want and continues to fuel this war- not end it.

Sincerely,
Tanya Soley
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Dear City Manager Miguel Marquiz,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
llene Solomon

Los Angeles, CA 90064
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Dear City Manager Miguel Marquiz,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
kim spirito
Rolling Hills Estates, CA 90274
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Dear City Clerk Mark Jomsky,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews, and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.
Personally, I have seen attacks in public already to Jewish members of the community, on college and university
campuses, and in secondary schools. Again, personally I haven't seen anything like this, or heard anything like this in my
lifetime since the Holocaust in World War II.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Sharon Stein
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Dear City Manager Miguel Marquiz,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Home Strauss

Los Angeles, CA 91324

1



Iraheta, Alba

From:

Sent:

To:
Subject:

Scott Svonkin

Friday, March 15, 2024 12:44 PM
Jomsky, Mark
Vote NO on biased calls for "ceasefire"

You don't often get email from sci .earn why this is important

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you /mow the content is
safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn more....

Dear City Clerk Mark Jomsky,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Scott Svonkin

Burbank,CA 91506
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Dear City Manager Miguel Marquiz,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would fuel divisions and hate in
our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However, biased "ceasefire" city council
resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has
witnessed is that resolutions like this actually fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities
should weigh in on international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long Beach
city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally attacked Israel, killing
1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire and drastic increase in
humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay down its arms, and allow
Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.

The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting peace. What it would do is
help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel.
While I do not believe municipal governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a
resolution on this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to the humanitarian crisis, but
this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Nadina Szew
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Dear City Clerk Mark Jomsky,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would
fuel divisions and hate in our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th
War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However,
biased "ceasefire" city council resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex
conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has witnessed is that resolutions like this actually
fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities should weigh in on
international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long
Beach city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally
attacked Israel, killing 1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age
from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire
and drastic increase in humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a
ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay
down its arms, and allow Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.



The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting
peace. What it would do is help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power
in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel. While I do not believe municipal
governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a resolution on
this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to
the humanitarian crisis, but this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate
and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than
further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Sheva Stolik

Pasadena, CA 91106
<http://admin.phone2action.com/email/open/leg/731183/183874757>
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Dear City Clerk Mark Jomsky,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would
fuel divisions and hate in our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th
war.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However,
biased "ceasefire" city council resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex
conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has witnessed is that resolutions like this actually
fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities should weigh in on
international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long
Beach city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally
attacked Israel, killing 1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age
from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire
and drastic increase in humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a
ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay
down its arms, and allow Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.



The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting
peace. What it would do is help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power
in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel. While I do not believe municipal
governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a resolution on
this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to
the humanitarian crisis, but this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate
and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than
further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Solvej Schou
Pasadena, CA 91107
<http://admin.phone2action.com/email/open/leg/731183/183881254>
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Dear City Clerk Mark Jomsky,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would
fuel divisions and hate in our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th
War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However,
biased "ceasefire" city council resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex
conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has witnessed is that resolutions like this actually
fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities should weigh in on
international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long
Beach city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally
attacked Israel, killing 1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age
from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire
and drastic increase in humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a
ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay
down its arms, and allow Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.



The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting
peace. What it would do is help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power
in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel. While I do not believe municipal
governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a resolution on
this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to
the humanitarian crisis, but this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate
and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than
further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Sara Savar

Beverly Hills, CA 90210
<http://admin.phone2action.com/email/open/leg/731183/183884516>
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Dear City Clerk Mark Jomsky,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would
fuel divisions and hate in our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th
War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However,
biased "ceasefire" city council resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex
conflict. In fact, what the Jewish community has witnessed is that resolutions like this actually
fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities should weigh in on
international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long
Beach city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally
attacked Israel, killing 1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age
from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire
and drastic increase in humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a
ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay
down its arms, and allow Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.



The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting
peace. What it would do is help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power
in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel. While I do not believe municipal
governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a resolution on
this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to
the humanitarian crisis, but this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate
and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than
further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Judith Sperling

San Diego, CA 92130
<http://admin.phone2action.com/email/open/leg/731183/183886664>
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Dear City Clerk Mark Jomsky,

I am writing you today to urge you not to adopt any biased "ceasefire" resolution that would
fuel divisions and hate in our community, while harming efforts to end the horrific October 7th
War.

I want an end to the fighting and suffering in Gaza and Israel, as I'm sure you do. However,
biased "ceasefire" city council resolutions have been shown to have no impact on this complex
conflict. In fact/ what the Jewish community has witnessed is that resolutions like this actually
fuel more hate towards Jews and anyone else who does not believe cities should weigh in on
international issues. There are many examples of such hate, including in the Oakland and Long
Beach city councils.

I feel it is important to remind you of the following:

1. A ceasefire existed on October 6 but was broken by Hamas on October 7 when they brutally
attacked Israel, killing 1,200 innocent civilians and kidnapping 253 people - ranging in age
from 9 months to 85 years old.

2. Israel has accepted terms laid out by international negotiators for an extended ceasefire
and drastic increase in humanitarian aid to Gaza. It is Hamas that has thus far rejected such a
ceasefire.

3. There would be a permanent ceasefire tomorrow if Hamas would release all hostages, lay
down its arms, and allow Israelis and Palestinians to rebuild in peace and security.



The type of "ceasefire" you are being pressured to support would not bring a just or lasting
peace. What it would do is help Hamas, a genocidal terrorist group, maintain its grip on power
in Gaza and continue its endless war against Israel. While I do not believe municipal
governments should address international affairs at all, if you choose to adopt a resolution on
this issue it must include a clear call for Hamas to release all hostages and surrender now.

I know that the Pasadena City Council wants to do the right thing and bring about an end to
the humanitarian crisis, but this symbolic gesture will do nothing more than bring more hate
and animosity towards the Jewish community.

I urge you not to adopt a resolution and use your energy to bring people together, rather than
further dividing us.

Sincerely,
Michelle Sampson
Los Angeles, CA 90066
<http://admin.phone2action.com/email/open/leg/731183/183876088>


